
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The East London International Church of Christ                              Weekly Newsletter 4
th

 SEPTEMBER 2011 

THIS WEEK 

All meetings at 

Wanstead High 

School unless 

otherwise stated - 

Sundays 11am 

Fridays 7.30pm 

 
SUN 4 SEP 

Worship Service 
 
FRI 9 SEP 

Church Meeting (Men) 
 
SUN 11 SEP 

London Church  
10:30 – 12:00 Friends 
House, Euston 

 
FRI 16 SEP 

Church Meeting (All) 
 
SUN 18 SEP 

Worship Service 
 
FRI 23 SEP 

Church Meeting 
(Leaders) 
 
SUN 25 SEP 

Worship Service 
 
SAT 1 OCT 

Churchwide Teaching 
Day 
10-1pm Bloomsbury 
Baptist Church 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Ben Hill is preaching today. 

Friday’s meeting is for the men. 

 

Next Sunday is a London Church service at Friends 

House, 10:30 – 12:00.  Please register any children who 

will need Kids Kingdom at www.iccm-events.info today. 

Diary Dates EASTENEASTENEASTENEASTEN DERDERDERDER     
THE 

Please see our website for further details of meetings, announcements, sermon audio etc – www.icoc.org.uk/east 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

MOTHER & DAUGHTER (5-12) 

WEEKEND 

This year’s mother & daughter retreat for mums with 
girls aged 5-12 years will take place at the Wycliffe 
Centre, High Wycombe on September 16 - 18. The 
programme will have the usual focus of faith, 
fellowship and fun. It promises to be a very special 
time together. The early bird special discounted rate 
will expire on 28 August. Register now at www.iccm-
events.info 
 
HEBREWS TEACHING DAY 

Churchwide teaching day by Malcolm Cox 
Bloomsbury Baptist Church 
Sat 1 Oct, 10-1pm 

 
CAKES 

As a church we have been well acquainted with the 
pain of cancer in the last year or so through the lives 
of some of our brothers and sisters  who are living 
extraordinarily faithful lives despite cancer. 
   
We will be selling cakes after church on alternative 
Sundays with the proceeds of sale going to assist 
the fundraising efforts of our Karen Chin. She is 
raising money towards some equipment for cancer 
survivors to help with their quality of life in 
Addenbrookes Hospital and also for the Roy Castle 
lung cancer charity- the only lung cancer charity in 
England. 
  
This money raised will be in addition to what she will 
raise from the charity dance that Karen has 
organised on the 15th October. (See Yolanda for 
tickets) 

  

We are looking for people who love to bake to assist 
us with our supplies of cakes to sell after church. If 
you fit the bill and want to support these excellent 
causes. Please talk to Frances after church. 
 
 
 
 

2012 WORLD DISCIPLESHIP 

CONFERENCE  

'On the Mountain of the Lord'  
8 Conferences / 4 Days / 1 City  
Thousands will gather in San Antonio, Texas for the 
event of the decade: the 2012 World Discipleship 
Summit from July 5-8. www.icocconference.org for 
details and Early Bird Registration.  
 

COT WANTED 

Steve and Mishelle would like to borrow a small cot 
for baby Sultanti who is due next month.  If anyone 
has one that they can borrow, please can they 
contact Mishelle on 07988 200701. Thank you!! 

  
EUROPEAN CHRISTIAN CONFERENCE 

‘Christ is All’ 

Fri 2 Dec – Sun 3 Dec 2011 
Budapest, Hungary 
Early Bird fee 20 euros, ends 31-Aug -11 
www.euicoc.org  

  
FELLOWSHIP AT THE WHARF 

Do you work in the Canary Wharf area? For 
fellowship and Bible discussions with other disciples 
and friends please contact Is on iiwaegbe@nyx.com 
 

CRECHE  

Please be reminded that there is a creche for 
parents with pre-Kids Kingdom children to use 
during the service, which is 'wired-up' so you don't 
miss hearing anything. 
 
EAST JUNIOR FOOTBALL TEAM 

Football training resumes today from 1pm - 1.30pm, 
and will be held every other sunday on the field 
behind the school (wheather permitting) . Training is 
open to all boys aged 13 or under  regardless of 
ability. Contact Leslie on 07961 715 505, for any 
further information. 


